
 

 
 
 

Kia ora Neighbour 
New housing for Raurenga Ave, Royal Oak developments 

 
Kāinga Ora wrote to you earlier this month to advise you that a resource consent was approved by Auckland 
Council for our land at 14-18 Raurenga Ave, Royal Oak and that we were moving to start our demolition of the 
existing structures on that site.  
This letter is to update you on the other two projects on Raurenga Avenue which have also had resource 
consent approved by Auckland Council. 
 

17-19 Raurenga Avenue, Royal Oak 

 6-x 2 bedroom level walk up  

 2x 3 bedroom duplex 

 1 x 4 bedroom standalone 
 

37-39 Raurenga Avenue, Royal Oak 

 2 x 2 bedroom duplex 

 2 x 4 bedroom duplex 
 
For 37-39 Raurenga Avenue Construction is set to begin in August 2023. 
I will be in touch with you with another update down the track to keep you well informed.  
 
Our intention is to better utilise this section by building new, warm, healthy homes, designed to meet the needs 
of today’s tenants.   
 
We are looking forward to building these brand new homes.   
 
For more information on the Auckland Housing Programme, please visit our website at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/developments-and-programmes/what-were-building/public-housing-developments   
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch via email using the contact details below.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Celia Brandon 

 
Celia Brandon 
Stakeholder Relationship Manager 
Kāinga Ora - Homes and Communities  
Email: centraleastakl.region@kaingaora.govt.nz 
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Site Plan – 17- 19 Raurenga Ave 

 
Site Plan – 37-39 Raurenga Ave 
 

 


